From: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Sent: 23 February 2024 11:58

To: Lewis Tominson [

Cc: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Subject: RE: S62A/2023/0030 Land to the west of Clatterbury Lane, Clavering, Essex

Dear Lewis
Thank you for your message.

Subject to the applicant agreeing to extend the determination date to 7 June
2024, the applicant is invited to submit the information as outlined your email
below.

This information should be submitted no later than 22 March 2024.
On receipt of this information we will undertake any necessary re-consultation.

In view of the above the current hearing date of 5 March 2024 will be postponed
and a new date will be scheduled for 10 May 2024 (subject to UDC venue
availability).

Please can the applicant confirm their agreement to the above, and to extend
the determination period, by return.

Kind regards
Leanne

From: Lewis Tomlinson

Sent: Tuesday, February 20, 2024 5:17 PM

To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Subject: Re: S62A/2023/0030 Land to the west of Clatterbury Lane, Clavering, Essex

Dear Leanne,

In light of the recently received Highway Authority comments, the applicant requests the
opportunity to provide the requested information. After discussion with our highway consultants,
this will take between 2-4 weeks to pull together. | also note this will need to be consulted on.

Is it possible to delay the hearing by a month (beginning of April) to allow the highway information
to be submitted and consulted on? The applicant would of course be willing to agree an extension of
the determination until 17th May 2024 or longer if required.

| look forward to hearing back from you.

Kind regards,

Lewis



BRIDGE PLANNING.





